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To whom it may concern,
Re: Mr Pyne's proposed new abortion bill 

I am strongly opposed to Mr Pyne's new bill as it will remove safeguards for unborn
 children and women.  In fact, I am opposed to any changes which allow for abortions up
 until birth and which removes the existing protection which Queensland women and
 babies presently have. 
Kindest regards,
Michael
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